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DMS Joins Lincoln University’s In-Person Open House 

     

For the first time since the onset of the COVID pandemic, Lincoln University held its open 

house in-person this year. Prospective students got to experience our beautiful campus, 

meet with representatives from each of our academic programs, and engage with some 

of our current students to determine whether the Lincoln experience is right for them. 

Vickie Riley, our new secretary since Cecilia Gatheca moved to the office of Academic 

Affairs, organized the department’s participation, including the setup and takedown of 

the DMS booth, printing of fliers and other recruitment materials, and coordination of 

schedules for participating faculty and staff. The opportunity to finally meet prospective 

students in-person was welcomed by all. 

Our department looks forward to serving another cohort of incredible Lincoln students. 

DMS has maintained an exceptional placement record in competitive employment and 

graduate studies opportunities for years, and we have begun developing a data science 

track to provide even more opportunities for our students. We hope that we can continue 

to equip future Lions with mathematical knowledge and quantitative reasoning skills that 

well help them go far in life. 

 


